
Sherwood Neighborhood Association 2012 
Calling all neighbors, concerned citizens, people who care and want to be involved!! 

2012 A N N U A L MEETING OF THE 
SHERWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD 
ASSOCIATION 

When Thursday, January 26 
7 p . m - 8 : 3 0 p.m. 

Where St. John Lutheran Church 
11005 NE Highway 99 

Who Anyone who lives in the Sherwood area -
owners or renters 

Why To reactivate the association, learn about 
events of importance and items of interest 
to our community, meet your neighbors, 
plan projects to be involved in 

Thank you to former president Dick 
Durland and wife Sandy 

A big Thank You goes out to Dick Durland who 
ran the Sherwood Neighborhood Association 
for many years as president. Dick coordinated 
several events like Make a Difference day, 
Chipper Day and others. Your many years of 
service are appreciated by all. The group has 
been inactive for a couple of years and now Dick 
is ready to turn over the responsibility to new 
volunteers. We will be asking for new people to 
become active in helping. 

All are welcome to join in. 

What would you like to see from a 
neighborhood association? 
Our Association can be as active and involved (or 
not) as we decide to be. What kind of information 
would you like to see in our newsletters? What 
kind of guest speakers would you like to see at 
our meetings? Are there any special events that 
someone would like to coordinate? These are 
the things we wil l be talking about at our first 
meeting. To start we wil l plan on having at least 
one meeting per year but we could go up to 3 i f 
there is enough interest. 

Thank you to Anita Dunn at St. John's 

Thank you to St. John Lutheran Church for 
allowing us to use their meeting room. St. John is 
located on Highway 99 right in the middle of our 
boundaries. We appreciate the goodwill gesture. 

Please get involved and join in! 

I am acting as interim President. We wil l be 
looking for people to join the board and to fill 
officer positions at our meeting. Please call or 
email me i f you have ideas or suggestions you 
would like to share. 

Vicki Fitzsimmons 

(360)607-8965 cell 

2801 NE 119th St. Vancouver WA 98686 

vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com 
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